Pietro Perrino
Secrétaire général

BY EMAIL Montreal, September 25, 2019

Subject: Your access to information request
N/D 032 142 000 / 2019-2020_027

This refers to your request for access to information received at our offices on September
19th, 2019 whereby you wish to obtain:

» « Please provide for the previous fiscal year the SQDC revenues from the legal
sale of marijuana or to paraphrase how much money did the SQDC gain from the
legal sale of marijuana, not excluding the government share in tax revenue. Also,
| would like you to include any expenditure records of all investments that has
gone into the creation of the SQDC.

» Please include other records already released under the Access to Information
Act by the SQDC on the subject. »

The SQDC has published its Annual Report 2019, in which you will find the company’s
audited financial statements. The document is available in French only. Here is the link:
https://www.sadc.ca/en-CA/about-the-sadc/acces-to-information/Publications.

Bést regards,

Pietro Perrino
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